

May 17, 2018

The British Women in Colorado

Dear Friends.

Thank you for your generous support of OUR Center through your in-kind donation of \$253.23 worth of diapers and wipes for our Community Closet, in honor of the new Royal Baby Louis Arthur Charles! We thoroughly enjoyed our visit with you and appreciate you remembering OUR Center participants in such a thoughtful and practical way.

These types of gifts help us stretch our budget to pay for food, direct financial assistance, budget counseling, classes, and more for our participants.

Each day, OUR Community Café serves up to 400 free, hot, nutritious meals to residents who are going through a difficult time. OUR Community Market provides take-home groceries for up to 100 households per day. Year-round, the OUR Center (Outreach United Resource Center, Inc.) provides these services and more to residents of the St. Vrain Valley:

- Clothing and household items
- Daily hot meals and market food
- Case Management services
- Financial assistance for help with rent, shelter, local transportation, emergency prescriptions, utilities
- Referrals to community resources
- · Personal care items
- Budget counseling by trained specialists
- Child Care and preschool program for children ages 6 weeks to 6 years

The OUR Center also offers nutrition classes, financial management classes and mentors, parenting and literacy classes, computer support, and self-sufficiency education. The Aspen Center for Child Development, a program of the OUR Center, provides child care and developmental activities on a sliding fee scale for children ages six weeks to six years and is the only Level 5-rated preschool in Boulder County (per Colorado Shines, the state rating agency).

We appreciate your support of our mission "We help people move toward self-sufficiency by unifying community resources". Please contact me at 303-772-5529 or elaine@ourcenter.org if you have any questions or would like additional information. Thank you for helping us to help others.

Sincerely,

Elaine Klotz

Development Director

Daine Blot

Thank you so much for your donations and wiset. Enjoy the royal wedding!

Enclosure: In-Kind Gift Receipt

220 Collyer Street • Longmont, CO 80501 • Phone 303-772-5529 • Fax 303-684-0856 • www.ourcenter.org